
 DST-INSPIRE Fellowship Flier 

INSPIRE Fellowship: Organization of Assessment Committee Meeting for JRF to SRF 
upgradation 
 
In response to the challenges posed by the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, it is hereby informed that 
the Assessment Committee Meetings for JRF to SRF upgradation that have been organized so far 
with all members present in person, can now be also conducted with some of the members 
participating in the meeting online. However, the research student and his/her supervisor must 
participate in the meeting in person. The host institution must also ensure that the rigours and 
norms prescribed for such meetings are fully met. All Covid-19-related precautions prescribed by 
the Central and State Governments must be followed while organizing these meetings. 
 
All other guidelines related to JRF to SRF upgradation including the composition of the Assessment 
Committee remain unchanged. 


